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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

May 22, 2018 

  

 

Scott Rehovsky 

1595 Dodd Rd 

Mendota Heights MN 55118 

 

VIA EMAIL:  scott.rehovsky@cbburnet.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1171 Rankin Street 

 

Dear Mr. Rehovsky: 

 

This is to confirm that on May 22nd at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended to the City Council that they grant an extension to 

July 1, 2018 to remove the cargo container from the vacant lot or have plan approval from the 

building official.  You have indicated that you will remove the dog house. 

 

If you wish to contest to this recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 

on June 6, 2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: CE Supervisors  

 Jamie Brown, craftworksllc12@gmail.com 

 Shane Schaaf, shane@blackboxcontainers.com 
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